
8 December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we head towards the festive period, staff at Cardiff High are raising money for charity in a number 

of ways. In addition, we are very much aware of the fact that demand for emergency food parcels in 

Wales has hit a record high. To this end, we have also pledged to support our local foodbank. 

The foodbank offers help to local people in crisis. We would like to extend the opportunity for you to 

support staff in this venture. We would be grateful if your child could bring in a donation to help with 

our collection for this cause. 

In particular, the food bank has requested in date tinned and packaged food including: 
 
Baby food    microwavable puddings    tinned meat and fish   biscuits   pasta sauces  dried 
pasta 
 
Cereals         rice           tinned soup      tinned vegetables    instant coffee    tea bags   long life 
juice 
 
Long life milk      snack bars      shower gel      soaps   toothpaste   shampoo  
 
 
Please could items be given to reception staff by Friday 15 December.  

Many thanks. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

S M JONES 

Headteacher 


